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Mr. Francis Lui Named Most Influential Person in Asia Gaming 
Industry for the Sixth Time 

 
November 4, 2022 – In recognition of his remarkable contribution to the industry, Mr. 
Francis Lui, Vice Chairman of Galaxy Entertainment Group (“GEG”), has been ranked 
as the most influential person in the 2022 Asian Gaming Power 50 list for the fourth 
consecutive year, which is also the sixth time he has received the honor. Leading GEG 
with the “World Class, Asian Heart” service philosophy, Mr. Francis Lui is committed to 
propelling Macau’s development as a World Center of Tourism and Leisure, and 
injecting new dynamics to support the industry’s sustainable development through 
building one of the world’s most sizable integrated resorts and actively introducing 
pristine and unique products. His contributions to the industry have been well 
recognized by different sectors of society. Meanwhile, Mr. Kevin Kelley, Chief 
Operating Officer – Macau of GEG, also made the Asian Gaming Power 50 list. 
 
Mr. Francis Lui said, “Thanks for the support and recognition from the community. I am 
honored to be ranked first again in the Asian Gaming Power 50. Over the years, GEG 
is committed to supporting the sustainable development of Macau’s integrated resorts 
industry alongside our team members. Upholding the philosophy of ‘what is taken from 
the community is to be used for the good of the community’, GEG facilitates Macau’s 
development of arts, culture, recreation and sports, and helps build a harmonious and 
inclusive community through our community giving and volunteering efforts. Moving 
forward, we will continue to fully support the Macau SAR Government’s directions and 
contribute to Macau’s achievement of ‘One Center, One Platform and One Base’.”  
 

GEG operates three flagship destinations in Macau – Galaxy Macau™, Broadway 
Macau™ and StarWorld Hotel, which have been well recognized by different sectors 
and honored with various professional awards and accolades. GEG’s soon-to-launch 
new development projects in Cotai, including the Galaxy International Convention 
Center featuring 40,000 square meters of MICE space, the 16,000-seat Galaxy Arena, 
as well as the Andaz Macau and Raffles at Galaxy Macau, will increase Macau’s 
appealing and attract more conventions and exhibitions, as well as business and family 
tourists, thereby further fostering Macau’s economic diversification. 
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Photo Captions 
 

 
P001: Mr. Francis Lui, Vice Chairman of GEG, has been ranked as the most influential 
person in the 2022 Asian Gaming Power 50 list for the fourth consecutive year, which 
is also the sixth time he has received the honor.  
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P002: On behalf of Mr. Francis Lui, Mr. Peter Caveny, Assistant Senior Vice President 
of Investor Relations of GEG, received the award.  

 


